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Administrative Services Bureau has reviewed the donation and determined that it has been

submitted in accordance with Section 5.467 et seq. of the Los Angeles Administrative Code,

which provides for the receipt and acceptance of donations to the Los Angeles Police
Department.

If you have any questions, please contact Lieutenant Ruben Lopez, SWAT Officer in Charge,
Metropolitan Division, at (213) 972-2421.

Respectfully,

CHARLIE BECK
Chief of Police

JAN 6 8 2013






